
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 22/11/2021 5:13:02 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

22/11/2021 

MR Michael Carr 
1 / 59 Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 

RE: DA2021/2065 -0  Market Lane MANLY NSW 2095 

The area in question has effectively become the domain of the 'bar' and is yet another alcohol 
outlet. Manly already has more alcohol outlets than it needs. The area is better suited for 
people to enjoy an outdoor meal from the small food outlets close by. When music was allowed 
it was a great spot to be and many people enjoyed the atmosphere. 
So the strong message from me is less alcohol and more of a family atmosphere supporting 
the food outlets and creating an atmosphere with music and colour. 

2021/813700


